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First Supplement to Memorandum 99-85

Mechanic’s Liens: Commencement of Study (Additional Material)

Attached to this supplement is a letter we have just received from Mr. James

Stiepan of the Irvine Company commenting on parts of the Hunt Report attached

to Memorandum 99-85. We will discuss the general comments at the meeting and

consider the technical comments when detailed reform proposals are prepared

and circulated for a future meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Stan Ulrich
Assistant Executive Secretary








